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Dear Trinity families, 

What a great, sunny start we have had to the Summer term at Trinity!  

 

Today you will find attached the first edition of our Trinity Times. Trinity Voice and Miss K have been working hard behind the 

scenes on lots of new and exciting initiatives.  Our most recent has been our project to ensure out playground is a ways a 

positive place to be– have a look at their newspaper to find out what they have been working on.  

 

Beginning next week, our newsletter will no longer be printed but will be emailed directly to parents. This is so we can make 

savings on printing costs and ensure that all parents have access to the latest news—which can sometimes be hidden at the 

bottom of book bags!  

The email will have direct links to the calendar page for upcoming dates from our website and also link directly to our blog 

page, where the latest learning and whole school events are posted.  

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday.  
 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

 

Head of School 

Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 20th April 2018 
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Football for all: Girls’ Football week: 

This week, Trinity have been preparing for Girls’ Football Week- an initiative set up by the FA.  We started the week with a 
worship in which we watched some amazing woman footballers show off their skills.  

We then had some brave girls who volunteered to have a go at our own ‘keepy uppy’ 
competition alongside Mr Janes. The whole school cheered them on and they didn’t give 
up.  

As a follow up to this, for the next two weeks we are holding mini football tournaments 
during lunch. Mr Shaun mixes up the children so each team has a selection of children 
from each year group and a girl captain.  

At Trinity everyone is included in our positive playground!  

Parent Governor Voting: 

Today you will have received the pen portraits, ballot pa-

pers  and voting letters for our three 

parent  governor candidates. 

Voting begins Monday 23rd April and 

will close at 12h00 on Friday 4th May . 

The ballot box will be kept with Mrs 

Browning at the front desk.   

 Dates for the Diary  

23/04/2018 10:30am- 2:30pm Year 1 Albany Theatre 

25/04/2018 10:05am- 10:25am 2M class assembly  

30/04/2018 All day  Class photos 

02/05/2018 10:05am- 10:25am 2I class assembly  

03/05/2018 All day  Polling day—school is closed  

04/05/2018 All day  Be courageous day  

14/05/2018 9:30am- 2:30pm Year 3 London Aquarium trip  

16/05/2018 10:05am- 10:25am 1K class assembly  

17/05/2018 5:00pm- 6:30pm Year 1 - Hither Green festival  

23/05/2018 10:05am- 10:25am 1N class assembly  

23/05/2018 12:00am- 3:30pm  Year 3 Art trip  

25/05/2018 9:30am- 3:00pm  Year 2 Horniman’s Museum trip  

06/06/2018 10:05am- 10:25am RA class assembly  

13/06/2018 10:05am- 10:25am RW class assembly  

16/06/2018 12:00am- 3:30pm  Summer Fayre 

29/06/2018 All day  Sports day  

05/07/2018 3:30pm - 4:30pm  Science fair  

13/07/2018 All day  Diversity day  

20/07/2018 1:45pm Last day of term—half day 

Our Secret Garden 

We would like to say a big thank you to the parents and 
friends whom helped dig in during the Easter break to help 
create our new wonderful secret garden!  

The children were amazed when they first saw it and have 
loved being in there ever since! 

Last Printed newsletter! As of next week they will be emailed directly! See front for more information.  


